
We from Hans van der Meijs want to let you know that we made some changes to our 
privacy policy; operative from May 25th onward. These changes match the stricter 
transparency demands from the General Data Protection Regulation from the EU (also 
known as GDPR).  
 
We strive to supply you with a privacy policy provided with clear and simple information. 
Our privacy policy explains what personal data we collect and how we protect this data. 
 
If you have any questions about our privacy policy, you can always contact us. 
 


